Oswald Road Primary School

Oswald Road, Chorlton-Cum-Hardy, Manchester M21 9PL Telephone: 0161 881 4266/4319 Fax: 0161 881 4319 Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk Headteacher: D. Howard









19th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Nursery Stay & Play – Easter Bonnet Parade

As part of our Nursery Stay & Play on **Tuesday 2nd April** from 8.45am – 10.00am, the children will be taking part in an Easter bonnet parade around the Nursery playground.

We are therefore asking you to help your child to make their Easter bonnet before this date, which they can either bring into Nursery with their name clearly labelled or wear them to school on the day of the parade.

It would be lovely if all the children could take part in this, so if you need any support with making the bonnets, please do not hesitate to ask any of the Nursery staff members.

Kind regards

Laura Tracanna & Khadijah Iqbal Nursery Team



